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Dear all,
 
This note to confirm that on Friday, October 25, the Social and Behavioral Sciences Panel of the ASC
Curriculum Committee (ASCC) reviewed a proposal for new course Sociology 5925 & unanimously
approved it.
 
The Panel members did have two recommendations (for when the course is taught), namely:

P.6: In the pre-course reflection description, the following sentence appears: “Students
should do any research when answering these questions.” It is more than likely that a “not”
should be included in this sentence.
P.9: Edit the academic integrity policy to fit this specific course by removing the reference to
the midterm and the final.

 
As Kristi knows, we advanced the course the same day, & I see that the Registrar’s office entered it
into SIS on October 29.
 
Should you have any questions about the feedback of the panel, do not hesitate to contact Susan
Kline, faculty Chair of the SBS Panel (cc’d here), or me.
 
Best,
Bernadette
 
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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